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PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Jessica Patterson - Chair  

chair.ppc@smcperth.org.au 
Jet Bautista – Secretary 

secretary.ppc@smcperth.org.au 
 

Damien Bowen, Ann Brown, Michael Carren,  
Chanda Chiesela, Fr Sean, Joan Lim, Tony Meyrick. 
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CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  
1300 011 102 

Josephine Cabagyo - j.cabagyo@smcperth.org.au 
Sally Cook - s.cook@smcperth.org.au 

Lyn Schwan - l.schwan@smcperth.org.au 
Lucia Steeman - l.steeman@smcperth.org.au 

Ann Brown - a.brown@smcperth.org.au  
Joan Lim - j.lim@smcperth.org.au 

Anne Engelbrecht - a.engelbrecht@smcperth.org.au 
Benna Masbate – b.masbate@smcperth.org.au 
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The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

22ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME YEAR C 
 

Saturday 27 August 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm – Vigil Mass   
 

Sunday 28 August 
8:00 am  -  Mass 
9:30 am  -  Mass 

                               11:00 am  -  Mass 
5:00 pm  -  Mass 

 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am  -  Mass 

11:00am  -  12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm  -  Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

_________________________________________________________ 
 

NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 
 

 Saturday 3 September 
 

 6:00 pm      Fr Sean Fernandez 
                                 (C)  Cynthia Tonkin 
   (R)  Shron Gregoor 
                      

Sunday 4 September 
 

 8:00 am      Fr Israel Quirit 
                                 (C)   Eleanor Le Coultre 
   (R)  Helen Ho 
   (R)  Michael Carren 
 

 9:30 am     Fr Richard Smith 
                                  (C)  Leticia Craig 
   (R)  Stephanie Schenk 
   (R)  Pam Mattes 
 

         11:00 am      Fr Israel Quirit 
                             (C)  Lolita Hegarty 
    (R)  Benna Masbate 
    (R)  Perry Larson-Pearse 
 

 5:00 pm  Fr Richard Smith 
                                 (C)  Kevin Clarke 
    (R)  Jacinta Jakovcevic 
    (R)  Sean Keane 
 

 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                     Fr Richard Rutkauskas 
                       (R)  Rosanne 
     (R)  Carole 

 

 
DEAN’S BIT William O’Malley SJ, a renowned church historian has a written a concise history of the Second Vatican 

Council and lists the shifts which the Council brought about: from commands to invitations, from laws to ideals, 

from threats to persuasion, from coercion to conscience, from monologue to dialogue, from ruling to serving, from 

withdrawn to integrated, from vertical and top-down to horizontal, from exclusion to inclusion,  from hostility to 

friendship, from static to changing, from passive acceptance to active engagement, from prescriptive to principled, 

from defined to open-ended, from behaviour-modification to conversion of heart, from the dictates of law to the 

dictates of conscience, from external conformity to the joyful pursuit of holiness. 

It is quite a list. What sticks out for you? The final two struck me - from the dictates of law to the dictates of 

conscience, from external conformity to the joyful pursuit of holiness – because, I think, the Archbishop is inviting 

us to that sort of conversion as we think about the Sunday obligation.  
 

FROM YOUR PPC The Parish Pastoral Council met on Thursday 18 August and discussed: the Sausage Sizzle and the 

possibility of future ones, the creation of a Parish Mission Statement, the sole use of Slavery-Free-Certified 

Products, the introduction of “Welcomers at all Masses,” and the collaboration with the Knights of the Southern 

Cross. Next meeting is on 15 September. 
           

THANK YOU for your generous partnership with life-changing 

mission programmes in Ethiopia.  You are helping the Church and local 

community to work towards addressing problems like malnutrition in 

babies and children.  Your gift also supports mission programmes around the world that reach out 

and give life to those in need.  If you missed the opportunity last week, scan the QR code to make 

a donation.   

To learn more about the impact of your support, visit www.catholicmission.org.au/our-work where you can also 

sign-up for our newsletter, or contact Francis Leong on 08 6234 1760 / director.cm@perthcatholic.org.au  
 

ARCHBISHOP’S PASTORAL LETTER If you have not picked up a copy of the Archbishop’s letter to the 

faithful of Perth you can still read it online at https://smc.tiny.us/22Aug.  It is an important letter. 

The Archbishop is reinstating the Sunday obligation from 4 September and inviting us, in light of 

health concerns, to a mature approach to our faith and a genuine concern for the common good of 

our society. 
 

CATHOLIC YOUTH MINISTRY PERTH Join Catholic Youth Ministry Perth on the Friday 9th of September as we go Ice 

Skating at Cockburn Ice Arena! It will be an awesome opportunity to get away from the business of life (and school), 

hang out with friends, and meet other passionate Catholic young people in the Archdiocese of Perth! The event is 

for ages 13-18 and will start at 7:30pm and end at 9:30pm. For more information or to register, see our events page 

at https://cym.com.au/events/ Registration closes on the Monday 5th of September. Hope to see you there! 
 

AFRICA FOOD CRISIS 

Drought and conflict in the Horn of Africa have left over 18 million people 

facing severe hunger. Four consecutive failed rainy seasons have devastated 

the crops of millions across the region. We must act now and Make Hunger 

History. Your generous donation means our partners in countries like Ethiopia, Kenya, Somalia, 

South Sudan and Eritrea can respond quickly to support vulnerable communities during this crisis. 
 

Pope Francis 

"The Risen Lord, while waiting for the Apostles by the lake, roasts some fish and then offers it to them. This 

gesture of caring love gives us a glimpse of what awaits us as we 

cross to the other shore. Dear brothers and sisters, the best of life is yet to 

come." 


